Carol Robertson

From: Herb Mayfield <mayfielddrafting@Ivnworth.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 4:221 PM

To: Carol Robertson

Subject: I support HB2020
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I'am writing in support of HB2020, to establish a veterans' home in northeast Kansas.

Please share my message of support with the members of the Committee on Veterans and Military Affairs
before the hearing on Thursday, February 18, 2021.

My name is: Herb Mayfield
My address is: 901 Metropolitan Avenue, Leavenworth, Ks. 66048
Alittle about me: T worked for the Lv. V.A. Center Engr. Svc. about 2 years.

The Lv. V.A. helped my uncle George Amold many years as a WWII AAF Vet. Being able to live at the V.A.
@ the Center helped him so much! I understand how important housing is for our Vets.!

I also worked as a Federal Employee in Engr. Plans & Svc. For the Army and retired with 30 yrs.




